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DRONE THINK DO   GO VERTICAL FARMING
  

in collaboration with

                               
The African Association for Vertical Farming (AAVF) 

 
 

Smart, Precision or Vertical Farming and the future of agriculture play a significant role in the 
vision of a Fourth Industrial Revolution (4IR) in Africa. 

Since Technology and Agriculture are rapidly becoming the norm within the African space, 
bringing in more and more tech savvy youth developing Agriculture applications, drone 
technologies and other AI mechanisms. The Youth of Africa are pushing agriculture into the Next 
Industrial Revolution. “DIGITAL”. 

The African Association for Vertical Farming (AAVF) brings in Modern Agriculture Strategies, 
Trainings and Capacity building for the Youth of Africa. This means creating awareness on food 
production, working on food systems using Technology in Agriculture to overcome the constant 
dialogues on hunger and poverty in the continent.  

The AAVF plays a CATALYTIC role between the Governments and the Youths of Africa, not 
only to bring in Smart Food Systems that are “Made in Africa”, but to open the door, to 
Demonstrate /Illustrate other Technologies that will create job opportunities allowing the Youth of 
Africa to be part of the Global Digital Economy. 

The AAVF is honored to invite DRONE THINK DO as their strategic Partner to support the 
capacity building strategy on AI  , Drone   mechanism, building and strategies to be used in Africa's 
agriculture space.  

TEXT DRONETHINK DO: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 

  
 

  

  
 
 

      

         
         

    


